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This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

I live at Condo Number 29ll Ferry Avenue. I strongly disagree with reducing the parking area from 5.2 meters
to 2.1 meters as proposed. My concern is that this is to close to my Condo and who is responsible if a vehicle ends
up in my back patio?  Also the noise and pollution that comes with the parking would be detrimental to my health. I
feel this very unfair. Please reply

Sent from my iPad.    Helen M Huxley
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